
Office of Educational Effectiveness 

November 13, 2024 
Advanced Notice re: Feedback Survey on the Assessment Process 

 

Dear Deans and Department Chairs, 

I am sharing an advance copy of the email and PDF survey that will be sent to all assessment coordinators 
later this afternoon. Their input will be instrumental in enhancing the academic program assessment 
process at Stony Brook. 

Thank you for your support in encouraging participation in this effort. 

Best, 

Catherine Scott 
Director of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 
EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu 
OEE Website 

Dear [Name], 

The Office of Educational Effectiveness would like to get feedback from assessment 
coordinators on their experience with the assessment process, policy, and procedures over the 
last two years.  

Please consider taking ten to fifteen minutes to complete this anonymous survey to help 
us improve the assessment process at Stony Brook University. Your input as faculty and 
staff engaged in the work of assessment will be critical to explore how we can make academic 
program assessment more meaningful and sustainable on our campus. 

Link to survey: 

As a reminder, assessment reports for 2024-25 are not due until September 2025. In light of this 
pause, we encourage you to use this time to reflect on your experiences and provide 
constructive feedback through this survey.  

Thank you, 
Catherine Scott 
Director of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
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